
What originally was to be 2 weeks is now a year. It’s time to open the economy and let people get back to normal. Politicians have 
pushed this agenda to contain the public and have them be fearful. The CDC has already stated the death count is off by 98%. 
People get the flu every year and survive. It makes no common sense to have some businesses open and others closed. Adults are 
capable of making healthy decisions and we DONOT need the government to tell us what to do.  OPEN BUSINESSES


